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RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST - FOI756

Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s (PCC's) office have now completed the search
for the information which you requested on 21°' June 2024 via email.

Your request:

Under the Freedom of Information Act, for the tax years 2014/15 to 1.

How much revenue has been received by your organisation for services rendered to film and
television productions? This could include location rental, permits and all other services related to
film productions using your personnel or resources.

2. Please outline the type of work or service rendered, in each case and disclose the revenue
received for each type of service.

3. How much has your organisation spent on facilitating such arrangements between 2014/15 to
2022/23, inclusive, broken down by year?

Our response:

No revenue has been received for the above services rendered to film and television productions
during the timeframe specified.

If you have any queries about this letter then please contact me, quoting the reference number
above in any future communications.

If you are unhappy about how your request has been handled and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of the decision then you should write to:

The Chief Of Staff

Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s Office
Valley Road

Portishead

Bristol

BS20 8JJ

@ Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner, Valley Road, Portishead, Bristol. BS20 83J
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Please note, Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s office provides you with the right
to request a re-examination of your case under its review procedure. The appeals document is
attached for your reference.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have
exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Avon and Somerset Police and Crime
Commissioner’s office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: http://ico.org.uk/.

Yours sincerely,
Freedom of Information Officer

Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioners Office
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